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CHANGE IN RESULT MODULE 

FOR MRSA SA SOFT TISSUE 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Results for the MRSA SA Soft Tissue test (MRSAPCR) have moved from 

the Microbiology Module to the Laboratory (Other Body Source) Module 

in the EMR. 
 

 
  

If you have questions, please contact the Microbiology Department at 218-249-5319. 


